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April / May / June 2023 

Tuesdays 
u Trash Pickup 
    (Every other Tuesday—Recycle)

Ordinance Enforcement Board Tentatively 
meets the Third Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 
pm 

Saturday, December 16
u House Decorating Judging

Monday, December 18
u City Commission Meeting
    NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm

Sunday, December 24
u Christmas Eve

Monday, December 25
u Merry Christmas

   
   Sunday, December 31
 u New Years Eve

   
   Monday, January 1
 u New Years Day

   Monday, January 15
 u Martin Luther King, Jr Day

  
   Monday, January 22
 u City Commission Meeting
    NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm

  Wednesday, February 14
 u Valentines Day

  Monday, February 19
 u Presidents Day
 u City Commission Meeting
    NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm

   

Email List 
The City of Goshen Newsletter is a quarterly publication delivered 
electronically via email.  If you have not been receiving Newsletters, we do 
not have your current email address registered.  You can easily submit your 
email address to the City of Goshen Newsline Email List by visiting the 
CityofGoshen.com website or by contacting the City Clerk’s office at 
502.228.2377 / info@CityOfGoshen.com 

Our next regular Commission 
Meeting will be held on Monday, 
December 18, @ 7:00 pm, at 
North Oldham Fire Department.  
You are invited and encouraged 
to attend. 

www.CityofGoshen.com         Facebook: www.CityofGoshenMayor.com 

“Winter is natures sleep”

As winter approaches and nature sleeps, take 
time for yourself to rest and rejuvenate– build a 

fire, drink some hot chocolate, read a book, 
watch the snow fall, and enjoy the peace and 

quiet of the nature sleeping.

Speaking of snow – it is the time of year for 
snow plows to come through the neighborhood. 
Please remember to keep your cars out of yards 

and off the street, so if and when the snow falls, 
the plows can get it cleared. Thank you!

The City of Goshen Commission would like to 
wish a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!!

http://www.CityofGoshen.com/


City of Goshen Resident 
P.O. Box 112 
Goshen, KY 40026 

City of Goshen Resident 
Route 3 
Goshen, KY 40026 

For Info: 
www.OldhamCountyPolice.com 

Thank you to Deputy Chris Fitzner for
his continued hard work to keep Oldham
County and The City of Goshen safe. We 
appreciate your dedication to our community!!

Despite the rainy weather,
Santa and Mrs. Claus still
visited all the kiddos of The
City of Goshen, along with the
NOHS Choir, and Fitz Freeze. 
Thank you for a fun afternoon!!
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